
 

4.10.24 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are excited to share with you our plans for celebrating Black History Month this year at Town Field 
Primary School! The theme is "Reclaiming the Narrative," and we have some wonderful activities 
planned for the whole school, including a special project for all our families to get involved in. 
 
Family History Project: "Who Do You Think You Are?" 
 
We invite you to join us in a meaningful project that will allow your child to explore their family history 
and heritage. Together, you can create a family tree or a history of your family, which can be 
presented in any way you choose—posters, models, videos, presentations or even a podcast style 
interview with a family member! We would love to display these projects in school and celebrate the 
rich diversity and stories that make up our community. This is a great opportunity for your child to 
learn more about their roots and share their story with others. 
 
Secret Storytime Readers 
 
In addition, we would like to invite parents to be our Secret Storytime Readers! At the end of the 
school day, a secret reader will surprise the class by reading a diverse book to the children. If you are 
interested in taking part, please let us know, and we will arrange a time for your secret appearance! 
 
We believe this will be a memorable experience for our children and a fantastic way to share 
important stories, celebrate diversity, and build connections within our school community.  
 
Thank you for your support, and we look forward to seeing the amazing family projects and hearing 
inspiring stories! 
 
Warm regards 
 
Ian Medwell  
Equity and Diversity Lead 
 
 
 
 


